
Phone: 352-0376 or (co Deborah Rogers Ltd) 

at 580-0604 

9, Re cliffe Place, 

Londo SW 10 

November 9 1980 

Dear Tr Lindsay-Smith, 

Since we talked a week or two ago, there has been a development on he Kennedy thing. 

The C ingressional Investigator on the "Bishop" area has published a major piece on 

"Bis op" /David Phillips in the "Washingtonian". P)a4.11.1.--,app 

naaluo 	
me. According 

to my lcGraw-Hill editor, who has been talking to sources in Washin•ton ft.„  

''Bis ep" affair is likely to be the spel.it'in subject of a congre, ional enquiry. 

That side, the Justice Department has announced that it has starte a irther enquiry 

into he scientific evidence in the Kennedy case. 

I'd li ke to see my piece, or a judicious edit of it, published soon - and have called. 

Trevo to say so, My thought was the anniversary, on November 22 o your nearest date 

to it. I hope this reminder is useful, and re-iterate.that I do no wish to cross 

wire between myself and you and Trevor. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anthony Summers 




